MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, DECEMBER 29, 2020

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

OUR 7 DAYS OF NON-STOP CHRISTMAS MUSIC IS OVER BUT WE ARE HEARING FROM
MANY WHO ENJOYED IT.

[KARLA] I have been alone now for some years. Christmas time is a time of joy and | love being with
family but still live alone. Sometimes I think of all the past Christmases and times spent with loved ones
now gone home to be with Jesus and | get a little sad. But | have to say that your station is on all the time
now on my Alexa (comes in loud and clear whereas | always had trouble getting you in Fremont). It has

been such a Blessing and the Christmas music was and is so wonderful. God Bless.

[MARCIA] Dear Staff, We have had our radio on almost continuously with your Christmas music
playing. So have enjoyed the selections - haven't missed the holly jolly, Santa, reindeer options.
Your music has set the tone for our Christmas celebrations. Thank you so much for all the work

you put into making our family time a cherished memory.

SANDY POSTED ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE: | am really loving the "quiet" Christmas music. God

bless!!

I’D LOVE TO HEAR HOW OUR WEEK OF ‘ALMOST NON-STOP” WAS A BLESSING TO YOU
AND YOUR FAMILY.

NEXT YEAR PROMISING TO BE ANOTHER YEAR OF EXCITING OPPORTUNITIES FOR
MINISTRY. WE HAVE AT LEAST TWO PROJECTS UNDERWAY THAT WILL ALLOW USTO
IMPROVE OUR OUTREACH IN DIFFERENT AREAS. JUST RECENTLY GOD ALLOWED USTO
PURCHASE A SMALL PIECE OF LAND THAT ALREADY HAD A TOWER ON IT THAT WILL
ALLOW US TO MOVE ONE OF OUR TRANSLATORS TO IT. THAT’S ONE LESS RENT PAYMENT
TO MAKE EACH MONTH PLUS OUR COVERAGE WILL IMPROVE. AND FOR THOSE WHO
HAVE BEEN PRAYING FOR OUR SHEBOYGAN TOWER NEED, AN ANSWER MAY BE COMING
SOON. KEEP PRAYING!

AS | CLOSE TODAY, LET ME REMIND THOSE OF YOU WHO ARE PLANNING TO MAKE A
YEAR END GIFT AND WANT YOUR GIFT TO COUNT AS A TAX DEDUCTION FOR 2020 THAT
YOUR ENVELOPE HAS TO BE POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN DECEMBER 31. ANOTHER
WAY TO MAKE A LAST MINUTE YEAR END GIFT IS AT OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. GIFTS
MADE ONLINE BY MIDNIGHT THURSDAY WILL BE ISSUED RECEIPTS FOR 2020. YOUR YEAR
END GIFT IS VERY IMPORTANT TO US AS WE PLAN FOR THE NEW YEAR.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



